SCHOOL FOR GRADUATE NURSES

March 9th, 1928

The Principal,

McGill University,

Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur:-

You will, I am sure, share my satisfaction when I tell you that this morning's mail has brought us Miss Harmer's official acceptance of the position of Director of the School for Graduate Nurses.

letter that "the question of rank which she raised was not a personal one but was raised in the interests of the School and of the nursing profession." She says that she is "proud and delighted to be associated with McGill University. an institution which has such a long and honourable history, and that as an individual she would be happy lost in a laboratory as long as the work